
 

 

 

On Tuesday, 14 children from Year 6 attended Thorp Academy to take part in a basketball tournament with 

other primary schools from the local area.  They played a round-robin of 7 matches against each of the 

other teams and finished in 4th position.   

The children showed fantastic teamwork, determination and sportsmanship.                                                                      

They all enjoyed the experience and were a credit to our school and themselves. 
 

Mr Harrison  
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Friday 2nd February ‘24 



 

Tuesday 13th February – Year 4 – Year 6 Assembly with Sam Cree 

Wednesday 14th February – Year 5 and Year 6 pupils to visit Thorp Academy for a performance of Matilda  

Friday 16th February – School closes for half term 

Monday 26th February – School reopens 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wonderful Writers of the Month  

In this week’s bulletin you will be able to read lots of lovely things produced by our very own Emmaville 

writers.  Congratulations to you all for being chosen by your teachers to have your worked displayed on the 

board outside of Miss Armstrong’s office. 

Parking  

We have received an increasing amount of emails from concerned residents about the inconsiderate and 

sometimes dangerous parking of some parents.  A letter will be sent out next week regarding this, in the 

meantime, could we please remind you when parking, to be vigilant of pedestrians crossing the road.  

 Dogs  

A parent has informed us that whilst dropping their child off at school this week, a dog, which was on a lead, 

jumped up at one of our younger children and nipped at her coat.  The child was understandably upset by the 

incident.  Please could you ensure that, if you bring your dog to collect or drop off children, you keep the dog 

on a close lead and keep a safe distance from the entrance to school.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

We would like to share with you this email which we have 

received from Max (Northern Europe’s) Mum. 

 

Max entered the Tyndale Mini Soccer League cup tournament on 

Sunday, with his team Stocksfield Panthers.  His team came top 

of the league after 7 games with 6 wins and 1 draw to progress 

to the final, which they won.  Max contributed 8 goals, including 

the 1st in the final to settle everyone's nerves, along with 

numerous assists to help his team go on to lift the cup. 

Well done Max! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writers of the Month 
 

Reception 

 Robin and Rosie                            

Gateshead                                                              

 Edwyn and Olivia 

Newcastle                                                              

                                                    Olivia                                                                                         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lily and Noah             

Scotland                                                              

Year 1 

Callum and Lucie                           

England                                                              



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 

Ella and Jack                           

Northern Ireland                                                            

 Amelia and Meredith                             

Wales                                                            

                                                                                                      Jack                                                            



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 

Hannah and Peter                          

Southern Europe                                                            

Ellie and Oscar                         

Northern Europe                                                            



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 

Charlie and Isabelle                           

Asia                                                              

Harry and Sophie                           

Africa                                                             

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amberlilly and Caro                           

Antarctica                                                              

Bea and Nathan                    

Oceania                                                                                        

Year 5 
 



 

 

Year 6 

Phoebe and Samuel                          

North America                                                             

 Harry and Ruby                            

South America                                                             

 



Would you like to see your art work in an art gallery in London?                          

If so, you should enter the Young Artists’ Summer Show                             

and your art work could end up in a gallery! 

You may submit one piece of artwork and there is no theme; you can 

be as imaginative and creative as you wish!  The artwork can be made 

using any material; it can be a painting, sculpture, photograph, 

installation, video, drawing, or a combination. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entries for the competition must be photographed and uploaded onto 

Seesaw or Tapestry.  Please also include the title of your artwork, 

size, and a paragraph about your artwork                                                                           

(e.g. why you made it or what inspired you) when you upload your 

artwork onto Seesaw or Tapestry. 

Entries must be uploaded onto Seesaw or Tapestry by   

Wednesday 13th March.  

 

 



 

School Attendance - Week Ending 26.01.24  

Year 6:  North America 96.9%  South America 91.8%                                                                                                   

Year 5:  Antarctica  90.6%  Oceania  97.8%                                                                                                   

Year 4:  Africa                      94.8%  Asia  91.6%                                                                                      

Year 3:  Northern Europe 98.6%  Southern Europe 98.6%                                                                                                

Year 2:  Northern Ireland 100%  Wales  97.4%                                                                                          

Year 1:  England  85.9%  Scotland  94.5%                                                                                                     

EYFS:   Gateshead  89.7%  Newcastle 95.3%                                                                                                                

Crawcrook  90.4%   

Congratulations to Northern Europe for 100% attendance last week. 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole school           

attendance                       

95.0%              

 

On Tuesday 6th February we will be joining schools and youth organisations across the UK in celebrating Safer                  

Internet Day 2024. 

Safer Internet day is a global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology which calls on 

everyone to help create a better Internet. This year the campaign will focus on change online this includes 

covering: 

 young people’s perspective on new and emerging technology 

 using the internet to make changes for the better 

 the changes young people want to see online 

 the things that can influence and change the way young people think, feel and act online and offline 

Using the Internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote in our school and celebrating Safer 

Internet Day is a great opportunity for us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver throughout the 

year. 

We would love you to join us in celebrating this day by continuing the conversation at home. To help you with this 

the UK Safer Internet Centre have created some free activities and information for parents and carers which are 

available at:                                                                                                                                

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers 

Whether you have 5 minutes to start a conversation or hours to spare there are top tips, quizzes and films which 

you can use at home with your child thank you for your continued support. 

Sue Lawrence  

Computing lead 

 
 

Water Bottles 

New bottles can be purchased from the school office at a cost of £1.95. 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to announce that we will be taking part in                                                              

The Show Racism the Red Card competition for the first time             

this year.  Please see the following page for details on how                      

your child can participate in the competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) School Competition aims to 

encourage participants to think about racism and produce their own work 

about this serious issue.  Our pupils are welcome to produce work in any 

medium – artwork, creative writing, song, film, music, as well as football 

boot and T Shirt designs.  If it’s about tackling racism, we want to see it! 

An independent panel of judges select the winning entries and winners are 

invited to a special Awards Ceremony at a Premier League stadium.  Prizes 

are presented by special guests including current and former professional 

footballers. 

Competition rules: 

• Artwork must not exceed A3 size (297 x 420mm). 

• Music entries must not exceed 5 minutes & must be playable in MP3 or 

MP4 format. 

• Film entries must not exceed 6 minutes & must be playable in Windows 

Media Player. 

• Group entries are permitted but limited to a maximum number of 6 

people per group. 
 

Please ensure all entries are submitted in school by Monday 26th 

February. 

                                                                                                                

For more information about the competition please see:    

https://www.theredcard.org/training-and-workshops/school-

competitions/ 

 

https://www.theredcard.org/training-and-workshops/school-competitions/
https://www.theredcard.org/training-and-workshops/school-competitions/


 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher - Jude (Newcastle)                                                                                                                                                                                

For imaginative play skills.   

North America - Rowan                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

For amazing English and being such a lovely classmate.                                                                                                                      

South America - James                                                                                                                                                                 

For amazing maths work especially in fractions.                                                                                                        

Antarctica - Sophie B                                                                                                                                                                                           

For going above and beyond in science and geography.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Oceania – Kirat                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

For super developments in swimming confidence.                                                                                                                                       

Africa - Oliver M                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

For his great attitude and interesting contributions to class discussions.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Asia – Max                                                                                                                                                                                   

For his brilliant action story in English and using great vocabulary!                                                                                                                                                                                  

Northern Europe - Charlotte                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

For fantastic enthusiasm in all lessons.   

Southern Europe – Oliver                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

For his amazing attitude towards everything in class.  

Northern Ireland – Heidi                                                                                                                                                               

For always having such a positive attitude in all subjects!  

Wales – Meredith                                                                                                                                                                                    

For her enthusiasm and commitment to her writing. 

England – Rhiley                                                                                                                                                                         

For her brilliant growth mindset in class.  What a superstar! 

Scotland - Courtney                                                                                                                                                                         

For her incredible homework skills.  Very inspirational to other children!  

Gateshead - Rosie                                                                                                                                                                          

For her super phonics progress and for her consistently fantastic artwork.  

Newcastle – Caleb                                                                                                                                                                                           

For his fantastic effort in our activities for the RSPB Birdwatch. 

Crawcrook Nursery – Rosa                                                                                                                                                                                             

For super contribution in group times.  

School Cook –  Macy (Northern Ireland)                                                                                                                                                                      

For beautiful manners at lunchtime.  

 

 

 

 

 


